
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE ON THE PROPOSED INTRODUCTION OF THE CDS ACCOUNT 

MAINTENANCE FEES 

 

Nairobi, 18 May 2022: With regard to the CDS Account Maintenance Fee, CDSC would like to 

announce that it has entered into further consultations with the Capital Markets Authority and other 

stakeholders. We will advise all CDSC account holders and our agents on the way forward in due 

course.   

In the meantime, the status quo before the reference communication on the same remains.  

-Ends- 

 

 

About CDSC 

 

The Central Depository & Settlement Corporation Limited (CDSC) is a limited liability company 

approved by the Capital Markets Authority to provide automated clearing, delivery, and settlement 

services in respect of transactions carried out at Nairobi Securities Exchange as well as holding of 

listed and non-listed securities on behalf of investors.  

 

For more information, please email CDSC Corporate Affairs via corporate@cdsckenya.com or 

reach out to us through the following lines (0724) 256130 or (0733) 222033 for more clarification. 
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